
 

 

 

May 1, 2019 

 

 

SENT VIA EMAIL AND REGULAR MAIL 

 

Mr. Armand D’Amato 

Park Strategies, LLC 

101 Park Avenue 

Suite 2506 

New York, NY   10178 

 

Re:  Termination of Contract 10002711 

 

 

Dear Mr. Armand D’Amato 

 

Park Strategies, LLC and the American Chemistry Council (“ACC”) entered into a contract 

whereby Park Strategies, LLC agreed to provide Services pursuant to ACC contract number 

10002711.  Under the terms of this agreement, the Council may terminate this Agreement with 

ten days’ notice to Park Strategies.   

 

This letter is to confirm that such notice is being provided to Park Strategies, LLC via email and 

regular mail dated today.  ACC appreciates the services you have provided to the organization.  

We look forward to other opportunities to work together in the future. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me at 202-249-6220. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Rudy Underwood 

Vice President, State Affairs and Political Mobilization 

American Chemistry Council 

 

cc: Bianca Domally 
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